
Dear Neighbour,
I’m writing to ask you to consider voting for me in the May council elections. I’ve lived in Hillsborough 
for 32 years and know this area very well. I’m a part-time Trade Union Officer supporting education 
workers across Sheffield and  I led the campaign to save Wisewood School.  Hillsborough Greens are: 

•	 Acting for our area: I work in a team with Christine Gilligan Kubo and Henry Nottage - responsive 
councillors who get things done and give local people a voice. We listen to local communities and 
actively engage with them, working hard to improve people’s lives and offering support through 
the cost of living crisis. 
We’re working to protect vital bus services and posted timetables on the new 31 route in October 
when Travel South Yorkshire failed to.  We’ve offered doorstep help and advice during extended 
power cuts and flood risk emergencies.  I gritted pavements during December’s big freeze.

•	 Supporting local communities: Christine supports S6 Foodbank at Winn Gardens and we hold 
monthly street collections for them at The Green Shop, Wadsley Lane. We founded the monthly S6 
Community Litter Pick.
We’re working to minimise impacts on local residents of matchdays and big events at Hillsborough 
Park. We work with the excellent Hillsborough Together group supporting local businesses in tough 
times. We’re supporting vital Friends and Tenants groups, including Friends of Wisewood & 
District whose persistence helped deliver the Wisewood Park playground. 

•	 Acting on the Climate Emergency: Green councillors are pushing for urgent action as other 
parties drag their feet. Creating green jobs to properly insulate homes and reduce heating bills 
benefits us all. Clean air and safe streets create a better environment for our children. 

I promise to be a hard-working councillor who always puts the interests of local people and 
communities first. Please use your vote to elect me as your local area councillor on May 4th.

Yours sincerely,

Toby Mallinson 
Green Party candidate for Hillsborough council ward

PS - This election is about local issues and it’s 
between Labour and Greens here. Greens offer a real 
alternative to Labour, working hard for you all year and 
reporting back in regular newsletters.

07376 673776 

toby.mallinson@sheffieldgreenparty.org.uk
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THE RESULT LAST TIME
*Graph shows the 2022
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CAN’T WIN HERE



THREE reasons
to VOTE FOR TOBY

TOBY MALLINSON

GREENS WORK HARD

FOR YOU YEAR ROUND

Toby is working hard to improve 
Hillsborough in a team with Christine, 
Henry, Eamonn Ward and Chris Bragg.  

We’re reporting blocked and leaking 
drains, fly tipping and overflowing bins. 

We actively support locally owned 
businesses and volunteer groups - we 
now work in partnership with Loxley & 
Wisewood Litter Pickers.

Toby will continue to work hard for our 
area and, if elected, will have a say in 
council decisions that affect you locally.  

TOBY is free to  

Green councillors are free to stand 
up for you on Sheffield Council.
Other parties tell councillors how to vote - 
even if it isn’t what’s right for their area.

£?

GREEN PARTY  
COUNCILLORS

FREE TO SPEAK UP  
FOR YOU

COUNCILLORS FROM 
OTHER PARTIES

TOLD HOW TO VOTE AND 
WHAT TO SAY

Promoted by Eamonn Ward at 73 Eskdale Rd, Sheffield S6 1SL, on behalf of Sheffield Green Party. Printed on recycled paper by People for Print, Sheaf Gardens, Sheffield, S2 4BB

stand up for our area GREENS KEEP
YOU INFORMED

Hillsborough Greens are the only party 
that deliver regular newsletter and 
letter updates to residents throughout 
the year - not just at election time. 
Many people tell us how much they value this.

WORKING FOR THE

LOCAL COMMUNITY

Hil lsborough Green Party Newsletter

January/February 2023
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Delivered by volunteers to 9500 households in Hillsborough, Leppings Lane, Malin Bridge, Owlerton, Philadelphia, Wadsley and Wisewood

Helpful council information and advice is here if you are struggling with money, energy, food and bills

bit.ly/sheffcol. “Welcoming Places” to keep warm are listed here bit.ly/vas-warm including Hillsborough

Library and Leisure Centre plus some local churches. We continue to hold street collections for S6

Foodbank at The Green Shop, Wadsley Lane on 4th Saturdays (1 0am -1 2noon). Please phone us if you

don’t have website access and need help.

May 2023 Council election candidate Toby Mallinson comments: “Greens were out gritting pavements in the

December freeze. We focused on steep hills and priority routes - I gritted Dykes Lane up to the shops.

Helpful information, including grit bin locations, is at bit.ly/winterpavements”

A Vehicle Activated Sign (VAS) is now moving

around Hillsborough to slow speeds in key

locations. Henry Nottage comments:

“The VAS is most effective at slowing drivers when

in place for a few weeks only. This sign has been

on Ball Rd, Taplin Rd & Hallowmoor Rd and will

move to Dykes Lane, Marlcliffe Rd & Rural Lane

and keep rotating.”

SPEED CAMERA ON THE MOVE

COST OF LIVING AND WINTER HELP

Toby& ChristinewithThe Green Shop ownerSamGrayson

VOTER ID NEEDED
Go to www.
sheffield.gov.
uk/your-city-
council/voter-
id for a list of 
acceptable forms 
of identification 
and apply for 
a free Voter 
Authority 

Certificate by April 25 if you need it.
Or apply for a postal vote by April 18 at
www.gov.uk/how-to-vote/postal-voting


